
November 7, 2005

Peggy Ryan
PacifiCorp
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 800
Portland, OR  97232

RE:  Tariff 05-16 - Docket No. 05-035-T16 The purpose of this filing is to update the
reference to PacifiCorp’s Open Access
Transmission Tariff interconnection
procedures in Section II.A of Schedule 38

Dear Ms. Ryan:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your
Advice Letter No. 05-16, dated July 14, 2005.

The revisions with an effective date of August 15, 2005, have been acknowledged
by the Commission.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard                        
Commission Secretary

JPO/tab
cc: Rea Petersen


